
PCI IS HIRING!  

Our San Diego office is hiring a Heatlhy 
Start Patient Navigator and an 
Accountant. Please learn more at 
https://www.pciglobal.org/careers/ 

 
 

 
HEALTHY START CAN UPDATE    February 2017  

 
At the Community Action Network’s (CAN) last meeting in December, we 
reviewed all of our accomplishments over the last year and we are very 
proud of the work we have done together. The slides attached capture 
our progress towards defining clear goals and targets for this group. 
Thank you for your continued partnership! 

 
HOW CAN YOU HELP?  Join one of our Working Groups!  

 

Early Prenatal Care Working Group: Focusing on reducing unintended 
pregnancies and increasing access to preconception care.  
Next meeting is at 2-4pm on Wednesday, April 12th at NHA Early Head 
Start (5660 Copley Dr. San Diego, CA 92111; Rear Conference Room). 
Contact: kselchau@pciglobal.org 
 
Interventions in Labor & Delivery Working Group: Documenting and 
collecting disparity data on birth and labor interventions, and building 
quality feedback systems with providers and hospitals.  
Next meeting: 9-10:30am on Thursday, Feb. 23rd at PCI’s Offices at City 
Heights Center (4305 University Ave. San Diego 92105; Suite 310). 
Contact: kselchau@pciglobal.org  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

TOMORROW February 7: PCN Quarterly 
Meeting:  Zika Updates and Vaccines 
during Pregnancy 9:00am-11:30am; 
Health Services Complex (3851 
Rosecrans Street, Coronado Room, San 
Diego, CA 92110)  

 
February 10-11: Positive Discipline 
Certification Training. See flyer attached 
and more information at: 
www.positivediscipline.com 
 
March 7-9: PMD-Pro Project 
Management Certification Training: 
Mission Critical Development’s course 
will cover fundamental concepts and 
techniques for managing projects (see 
flyer attached to register) 

 
March 14: PCI EQC Series hosts San 
Diego Housing Commission for an 
informational session on their programs 
for families in need. 8:30-9:30am @ City 
Heights Center Basement training room 
(4305 University Ave., San Diego 92105) 
 

March 16: Healthy Start CAN Meeting: 
10am to 12pm @ City Heights Center 
Suite 305 (4305 University Ave., San 
Diego 92105) Notes from our last 
meeting are attached. Invite and agenda 
forthcoming. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Healthy Start is a program funded by the Health Resources and Services 
Administration’s Maternal and Child Health Bureau of the U.S. Department of 
Health & Human Service, which is implemented in San Diego by Project 
Concern International (PCI). 
 

OUR VISION is to make San Diego a place where every baby has 
the best chance to a healthy start and every parent has the support 
they need to give their child that chance.  

 

Parent-Child Attachment Working Group: Focusing on maternal 
mental health (depression), including an assessment of related 
screening standards and services available for mothers in San Diego. 
Next meeting:  TBD 
Contact: jherbst@aapca3.org 
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